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PAMHCA REPORT TO PCA EXECUTIVE COUNCIL
FEBRUARY 13, 2009

1. Our marketing/membership committee has been working to begin a new initiative
to increase membership for PAMHCA. PCA’s marketing department has been
consulted by our committee and an informational piece was presented about
PAMHCA to the AMHCA Advocate publication.

2. We are working to update our PAMHCA web-site so that it is more current and
more user friendly.

3. We are trying to expand our monthly breakfast meetings to include more than
just

the Philadelphia area. A special e-mail will be developed to send to all PAMHCA
members.

4.1 have participated in monthly Webinars given by the Northeast Regional
Coordinator of AMHCA. Topics have included Non Profit Finance and Building a
Board of Directors.

5. Minna Davis, our newest board member, presented a workshop on Domestic
Violence & Mental Health co-sponsored by PAMHCA.

Respectfully submitted.
Mary Ann Baron

President
PAMHCA
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